
                                                                                                                                                         

 
 
The 3rd Annual Mountainview LemonAID Day for FACS Niagara is happening 
June 8, 2024! 
  
Mountainview LemonAID Day is about "Kids Helping Kids"! 
 
Family and Children’s Services Niagara is excited to inform you that the 3rd Annual Mountainview 
LemonAID Day is taking place Saturday, June 8, 2024 around the entire Niagara Region. Once 
again, we are working with Mountainview Building Group to encourage community members to 
raise money to send kids to camp this summer by hosting a lemonade stand.                 
 
We are very proud to say that in 2023 the event raised over $100,000, providing over 500 weeks of 
summer camp for deserving kids in the care of FACS Niagara.  
 

We are respectfully asking the Town of Pelham to proclaim Saturday June 8th, 2024 
Mountainview LemonAID Day for FACS Niagara.   
 

What is Mountainview LemonAID Day? 
 
It's a fun, family day that gives children and families the opportunity 
to give back to their community by selling lemonade and fundraising 
from family and friends.  
 
Mountainview LemonAID Day is accessible to anyone! Registered 
teams receive everything they need to be successful including a 
branded lemonade stand, lemonade concentrate, pitchers, cups,  
t-shirts and hats. All they need to bring is a table and big smiles!                                 
When participants register through our website, they will 
automatically set up their own fundraising page so that they can 
begin accepting online donations. We challenge our young do-gooders to raise at least $250 to 
send one kid to camp!  
 

We have prizes for the team that raises the most, and the teams with the best decorated stands 
throughout each community.  
 
Thank you for supporting FACS Niagara through Mountainview LemonAID Day and helping us send 
Niagara kids to camp this summer!  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Caroline Polgrabia 
President, FACS Niagara Foundation 
 


